Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 8-9-25
Meeting Minutes

President Wes Stafford called the meeting to order at 11:40. Other officers present were
James Watson, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 26.

Randy gave a safety presentation on cross-wind landings. Basically, you can use a
crab, slip, or a combination of both.

Wes thanked Will for providing lunch. Jim Richardson suggested that we schedule
lunch preparers differently from how we are currently doing it.

Robert McCarter moved that the July minutes be accepted, Will seconded it, and it was
approved.

Guests included Chuck Duncan; Thomas and Nancy Garrett; Mark Bowie’s friend,
Stephen Pittman; Daniel Boyd; Dee’s friend, Lawrence Henry; Teri McCarter; and Nicole
Barone and her sons, David and Nathan.

Don Jackson provided a large celebratory cake with the likeness of Cheri’'s new PPC
across the top. She thanked her instructor, Chuck Duncan, and she thanked many,
many club members by name for helping her get across the finish line.

Cheri mentioned that the CAF Hangar Hangout that will be on Saturday, September 6,
from 10:00-7:00. She also announced that the Raymond EAA Boy Scout merit badge
weekend has been moved to November 1-2.

Will suggested that our club reach out to the community and to the young folks.

Boyd reported that the runway grass is looking great.

Mark Occhipinti reported that there is nothing new concerning the property to the north
of our runway.

James will speak to the owner of the property to the west of CMLF about the large
amount of dust blowing across our property.

In reference to updating the CMLF website, Dee will download his old pictures so that
Will can possibly make a slideshow.
Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



